Microsoft response re National Labor Committee report
10 February 2009
In February 2009, National Labor Committee published a report, “High Tech Misery in China - The Dehumanization of Young Workers Producing Our Computer Keyboards”, linking Microsoft and other brands to poor working conditions at a Chinese supplier.  The report is available at: http://www.nlcnet.org/article.php?id=613.  The Business & Human Rights Resource Centre invited Microsoft to respond.  Microsoft sent the following statement:
Microsoft is committed to ensuring the fair treatment and safety of workers at manufacturers contracted to our company. We have been made aware of the National Labor Committee (NLC) report. Mae Tay is a component supplier that provides components to one of our contracted manufacturers. We are working closely with our industry partners and contracted supplier to conduct an investigation and make any necessary improvements to comply with all guidelines and regulations.

For more information about Microsoft Supply Chain Management procurement practices and policies please visit:
http://www.microsoft.com/About/CorporateCitizenship/US/ResponsibleLeadership/SupplyChainManagement.mspx
